From: ~ii & [

Sent: 31 October 2017 16:20
To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi
Subject: FW: 2017/3835/P

From: Jonathan Upton

Date: Tuesday, 10 October 2017 at 15:27
To: |

Subject: 2017/3835/P

Dear Mr Enirayetan

| am the lessee of Flat 5, Clock Tower, 49 Heath Street, London, NW3 6UD.

I would like to inform you that I strongly object to the planning application ref 2017/3835/P.

The air conditioning units are unsightly and have a significant adverse impact on the internal appearance of the clock
tower. Moreover, the old units were noisy and | fear that the new units will cause disturbance to the residents. | do
not think the location of the proposed air conditioning units is shown correctly on the noise assessment document

contained in the planning application.

I would like the location of the air conditioning units to be reconsidered and would suggest they are located in a
different area of the building which doesn’t affect the quality of life of the residents.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Upton



